The October 26, 2024 Budget workshop meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM by Chairman Howard Fry, with Supervisor Lori Douglass and Supervisor Theresa Roupp attending. Pledge of Allegiance was given. No residents attended.

The purpose of this workshop was for the 2025 Budget for Cogan House Township. There were no major changes in the income received for Cogan House. The only change was in the in Lieu of Taxes for the Game Commission and Forest Reserve which will increase slightly.

The possible improvements for the Township that might take place in the year 2025 would be the sheeting in on the upper side of the cinder building to prevent rain coming in on the stone. This would prevent the stone from freezing and clumping in the trucks which causes numerous headaches during plow season. Previously the Supervisors were thinking of putting in a half wall on the Pavilion to prevent some of the wind issues and to include a counter with it for dishes to be placed on while the pavilion is rented for picnics. This may be an option for the upcoming year. A small donation was included for the Fire Companies. Some discussion was made of possibility paving the township drive around the building. The Board has been talking about it quite a few times before and would like to have this done if it is feasible. No other improvements were discussed but have built in some extra for any kind of emergency that may arise.

Chairman Fry made a motion to adjourn the workshop meeting at 12:00, Supervisor Douglass seconded the motion, meeting adjourned.

Secretary		Chairman	****
		Supervisor	
	!	Supervisor	